

Upper Deua Catchment Landcare Group Inc. Community Newsletter No 6 July 2023

Next General Meeting Sunday 16th July 2023

3pm at the Araluen Federal Hall.

New members always welcome and encouraged.

Araluen Creek Restoration Project Works Update

We are happy to announce that construction works on the last two sites are now finished bringing the project to near completion. A small area of revegetation is all that remains to do.

Site 13 Construction Works



Rootball in situ with cable securing it to embedded posts



Hammering posts into bank stabilization structure



Securing rootballs

Project Celebration & Film Premiere Event



UDCLG Executive Contacts

President: Tony Peters

E: antipeters@gmail.com

Secretary: Penny Hayman

E: phhayman@gmail.com

Treasurer: Robyn Clubb

E: clubbr@yahoo.com

Vice President: Helen Waddell

Membership

Upper Deua Catchment Landcare Group Inc membership is \$2 annually or \$5 for 3 years. Contact Treasurer, Robyn Clubb to join or check your status. E: clubbr@yahoo.com

Note: For insurance compliance purposes all volunteers participating in planting days and other activities are required to be a financial member of the UDC Landcare Group.

UDCLG Newsletter

Newsletter is prepared and compiled by Cath Harrison with contributions from the Upper Shoalhaven Landcare Council.

